
26/06/2021 

leonie cowan 
king street 
manly vale 2093 cow 
cowfish37@gmail.com 

RE: PEX2018/0007 - 1 / 0 Kirkwood Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I agree with the rezoning because it is really important to continue to preserve bushland on the 
edges of Manly Dam - even to have as RE1 and not low Density Residential - however it will 
also suffer if the Beaches Link proposal goes ahead. 
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